
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

Following our letter regarding the Christmas pantomime at The Customs House I am pleased 
to confirm we have booked for our school to attend the performance on the morning of 
Friday 17th December. 

The performance starts at 9.45am. Children will leave school after registration and will be 
travelling by coach. Please ensure your child arrives at school on time as the coaches will be 
leaving at 9.15am prompt. We will arrive back at school in time for lunch. 

As always the cost of the trip will be heavily subsidised by school funds however, a 
contribution of £5 per child is requested to support with the rise in costs in comparison to 
previous years. 

The Customs House have confirmed they have numerous additional measures in place in 
line with covid guidance including the regular testing of cast and crew. We will not have any 
contact with other schools during our visit and staff at The Customs House have confirmed 
social distancing will be maintained. 

Please complete and return the attached consent form and make payment of £5 via your 
parent pay account by Friday 26th November. 

 

Many Thanks 

Mrs A Willis  
Head Teacher 
 

___________________________________________________________________________ 

 

I consent/do not consent for my child to attend the visit to The Customs House on Friday 
17th December and I have paid £5 via my parentpay account. 

 

Child’s Name________________________         Childs Class___________________________ 

 

Parents Name _______________________     Parents Signature_______________________ 

 

 



 

 


